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My family, friends and neighbours all strongly oppose the proposed Organic Waste Transfer Station at 109A Church
Street Lidcombe NSW 2141. | was born at Auburn Hospital and have lived in the area for most of my life. | am now
also raising my own young family in Lidcombe.

| have watched Lidcombe transform from an ordinary suburb without much going for it except a good train line into
a vibrant suburb that now also has a strong restaurant/café culture, a good local shopping centre, the Dooleys Club
which has been upgraded over the years and is now undergoing another upgrade and lots of new houses being built
in the area. The convenience of having access to a good train line and the close proximity to Sydney Olympic Park as
well as being practically at the centre of Sydney also add to the appeal of being in Lidcombe. There is a good sense
of community and | can really see Lidcombe becoming the next “hot” suburb for people to want to move to and live
at.

I firmly believe that all this potential will be completely lost if Lidcombe becomes the site for an Organic Waste
Transfer Station. | am extremely concerned about the negative health impacts that would come with living so close
to a rubbish tip. The dust, fumes, smell and other pollution that would result from having a tip so close to our living
spaces would negatively impact all the residents who live in this suburb. My kids go to school and play sport at
Lidcombe and we frequently go for walks to the local parks like many other families in the area. 1 no longer think it
would be pleasant to live in the area if we had to live with the smell and pollution, not to mention the traffic
congestion that would also result from having a waste site being so close to residential areas, schools and
businesses. | am certain that most if not all the residents of Lidcombe and nearby suburbs feel the same way. There
will definitely be good people moving out of the area if the proposal for the waste transfer station at Lidcombe goes
ahead. This will not only impact property prices but will also undo the excellent progress that Lidcombe has made to
become the attractive suburb that it is today.

My family, friends and neighbours all love living in Lidcombe and hope to stay here for the long term. We all want to
continue to see it thrive as a suburb. Please do not destroy a good thing going by building an Organic Waste Transfer

Station in our suburb.

Thanks.
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